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St. Andrew’s Signpost 

The Rev. Canon Linda Mayer—Vicar 

Linda Cox—Bishop’s Warden 

Bob Beeson—People’s Warden 

 

March 2020 

 

Bishop’s Committee News: 

 
1. Regional Gathering Day—is scheduled on March 21, 2020 in Ellensburg. Please let Linda 

Mayer know if you would like to attend! 

2. Re-key church—is scheduled in March. If you have a key to St. Andrew’s church it will no 

longer work. Please contact Linda Mayer to have a new key issued. 

3. Annual Meeting—Church By-laws were updated to indicate we are a Mission and not a Parish. 

Copies of the Annual Meeting are available in the church office.  

4. St. Andrew’s Finance—2019 Income $69,193  2019 Expense $61,096  

5. Elbert Hubbard’s Celebration of Life—will be held at St. Andrew’s on March 28. 

6. Doug Clearwater’s Celebration of Life—will be held at St. Andrew’s on May 16. 

 

 
Letter from the Diocese: 
 

Dear Friends,  

 

As your Bishop, I am writing to request a few minutes of your valuable time. As I hope you have heard, we 

have been working on a Woven as One campaign to strengthen our formation programs and Camp Cross. While 

the work on this has taken longer than I personally might like, we needed the time to be sure what we are 

proposing was right for our diocese. Now we are currently conducting a formal Feasibility Study to ascertain 

the willingness of our members to support the campaign initiatives we have proposed. Your participation and 

responses are vital in helping us determine our priorities in this next phase. We are relying on you to help 

determine whether the projects we are proposing will have the support we need to embrace our diocesan vision 

around Woven as One. The tentative case statement that has been prepared after many months of work and with 

the input of many was sent out February 21st by mail and by email. After reading this material, please take 

some time to complete the questionnaire. All replies are confidential. It is important that your survey responses 

be returned by March 23rd. If you did not receive the survey and case statement by mail or email, please reach 

out to your congregations Camp Cross Campaign Cheerleader. All of the information found in the case 

statement can be found on the church website at www.givingsites.com/woven/ Thank you for participating in 

this important study. Your assistance is appreciated.  

Faithfully,  

 

The Rt. Rev'd Gretchen M. Rehberg  

Bishop of the Episcopal Diocese of Spokane 
 

 
 

“Love doesn’t just sit there like a stone; it has to be made, like bread, remade all the time, made new.” 

—Ursula K Le Guin 
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Lenten Service at St. Andrew’s 
 

Thursday services will be held from 11:00 – 11:30 a.m. The first service to begin on March 5.  

 

Sunday Bible study will be held after coffee hour at 11:30 a.m. The first study to begin on March 1. 

 

Stained Glass Window- Lent 

As you face the altar, on the front left, the fourth set of three windows represent the season of Lent. The pillar or 

column with the ring and the flagrum symbolize Christ’s passion. Rooster is the symbol for St. Peter and 

contains a warning for steadfastness of faith. The center medallion is sacrament of Penance which prepares us 

for the forgiveness of our sins. The keys are as the keys to the Kingdom. The Celtic cross is symbolic that we 

can only receive absolution and forgiveness through Christ. Thirdly the medallion with cross with shroud and 

three nails depict the nails driven through the palms and feet of Jesus and the crown of thorns are all symbols of 

Christ’s humiliation and suffering. Seasonal color along the lower border is purple. 

 

Welcome New Church Member Terry LaBrue! 
 

We are pleased to welcome a new member to St. Andrew’s church! Terry 

LaBrue has moved to Chelan from Sammamish, WA where he attended St. 

Thomas in Medina. Terry was born in Fresno, CA. He is married to Linda 

LaBrue and they have two children and three grandchildren together. Terry’s 

career has been as a marketing executive. He moved to Chelan because he 

loves the beautiful scenery, nice people, and warm summers. He enjoys 

swimming, cycling, x-country skiing, boating and cooking. Terry has been 

visiting St. Andrew’s for 24 years and has always enjoyed worship here.  

 

Terry attends church with his Westie, “Banjo”. Welcome Terry and Banjo!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Ed McLain—8 

Adam Rynd—11 

Bill Fenton—12 

Darrell Thayer—15 

Rob Harkins--18 
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Shrove Pancake Supper  

 
This year’s Shrove Tuesday pancake supper was a huge success. Nearly 50 people attended enjoying pancakes, 

ham, and applesauce. We especially thank the men of St. Andrew’s for cooking flap jacks all evening!!! 
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March Calendar 

March 1— Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m.  

March 1,8,15,22,29—Lenten Bible study after coffee hour—11:30 a.m. 

March 5,12,19,26—Thursday Lenten Service—11:00 a.m. 

March 8—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m.  

March 15—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m.  

March 19—Bishop’s Committee—3:00 p.m. 

March 22—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m.  

March 28—Elbert Hubbard Celebration of Life—1:00 p.m. 

March 29—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m.  

 

 

 

St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church, PO Box 1226, 120 E. Woodin, Chelan, WA, 98816;  

(509) 682-2851; mainbox@standrews-chelan.org; www.standrews-chelan.org 

Editors—April Boosinger,  
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